
 

UC Master Gardeners of Santa Barbara County present: 
FREE, Monthly Garden Talks 
with UC Master Gardeners 
 

  

UC Master Gardener Ken Falstrom will share a research-based 
presentation, “Growing Garlic and Onions”. Ken will discuss how to 
successfully grow garlic and onions in your home garden. November is 
the time of year to get starts in the ground for a bountiful summer 
harvest. 
 
 
To register go to the S anta Barbara Master Gardener website:  
www.ucanr.edu/sbmg   
 

  

Next topics (subject to change): 
December 5, 2022 “Growing Roses” 
January 9, 2023 “Pruning Fruit Trees & Bare root Fruit Trees” 
February 6, 2023 “Strawbale Gardening” 
March 6, 2023 “Growing Tomatoes” 
 

SIGN UP TODAY! 
What 
Garden Talk:  
Growing Onions and 
Garlic  
When 
November 7, 2022 
7-8pm  
Where: 
Online 
Registration Required!  
Find registration info at: 

https://ucanr.edu/sbmg 
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